
 

 

 

 

21 June 2023  

 

Clean and safe… 

In the light of the cholera crisis in Gauteng, we have 

had our school borehole water tested by a reputable 

laboratory (Aquatico). The results have come back and 

our borehole water is perfectly clean and does not 

need any filtration for drinking and domestic use.  

We would therefore like to switch from municipal water to the safer borehole water option 

in the new term. 

We will continue having our borehole water tested every 6 months to ensure that it remains 

100% drinkable and safe for our children. 

If you do have any concerns about your child drinking borehole water, please send them with 

extra bottled water to school.  

If any parent would like a breakdown of the full laboratory report from Aquatico we will 

email you a copy with pleasure.  

 

Happy holidays… 

School breaks up on Friday at 10h00. This is a non-compulsory, optional 

school day for all grades, and no formal work will be done. Children may 

wear civvies tomorrow, as most pupils will regard Thursday as their last 

school day. After Care is open throughout the holidays, but please contact 

Uncle Darrel directly if you would like to drop off your child earlier than 

7h30 in the mornings (078-294-5101). After Care uses the gate on Korhaan 

Street for school access.   

 

 

Putting a pause on pizzas and bookbags… 

A reminder that bookbags will not be given out this week. We are still waiting 

for a few bookbags to be returned and we need to consolidate the bags for 

the new term. Also – no pizzas or hotdogs on Friday. The After Care will have 

a tuck box for small treats during the holiday.  

 

 

 

Parent’s survey 2023… 

Please don’t forget to bring your suggestions or concerns to our table 

regarding any school policies or management issues. We would like to 

voice your suggestions in the school survey due to go out in the first 

week of Term 3. If you have a valid suggestion, other parents can vote 

on it to make a change.  



 
 

 

C&R news… 

Mrs Obbes will be starting the last C&R (Coding and Robotics) Level A 

course for Grade 4 on Wednesday the 26th of July.  

All senior primary students who have enrolled for C&R 101 and have not 

started their courses yet, will be personally emailed within the next 

three weeks with a starting date.  

We are satisfied with the progress of our C&R students, and appreciate 

your help in bringing them on time for their courses.  

 

Our third term starts on Monday the 17th of July, unlike government schools which 

start on the Tuesday. 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300  
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